The following is a Courtesy Reminder
from the Borough of Closter - Tax
Collector:

Please be advised that First Quarter Property Taxes are Due and Payable no
later than 4:00pm on February 12, 2018 to avoid the accrual of interest.

For added convenience, the boro has a lock box located in the vestibule of
Boro Hall at the Lewis Street entrance. This box is for non-business hours
only.

Please do not leave payments in this box during regular business hours
which are 8:30-4:00 pm.

For those who have already made payment, thank you.




